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No. 55052.

Ottawa, 31st Oct.. 1903.

Dear Mr. McGormick,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 28th inst., enclosing a letter addressed to

from by Nap Heon Commandant, of Waha Reserve, relative to

a permit to cut timber on certain locations, and in reply

to inform you that the resolution to which Commandant re-

fers as having been passed in July last does not appear to

have reached the Department.

The indian Superintendent will be communi¬

cated with on the subject, and the necessary action there-

I will be based on his report.

Yours truly,

Kanstüller

Deputy Supt. General

of Indian affairs.

McCormick, Esq., M.P..

Grillia, Omt.
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